
Professional Learning Community (PLC) 
 of Foreign Language Department

       11 August 2023  The Foreign Language
Department  of Nonkhowittayakom School  invited
Mr. Thanongsak  Sinsap  and Mr. Arun  Miadseena,
the English Language supervisors of  
 Ubonratchathani provincial education office for
PLC activities. PLCs are a great way for teachers to
share resources and ideas. This could include
sharing lesson plans, activities, or assessments. It
could also include sharing ideas about how to best
teach a particular concept or skill. We would like to
thank you the supervisors  for being the lecturers.
We appreciate your willingness to help
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